MONNIG’S

FORT WORTH

OFFICE OF
GENERAL MANAGER TEXAS

October 23, 1943

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I was out of town a few deys, and upon my
return, found your letter in reference to
becoming a member of the National Aero-
nautics Association.

T think that you are exactly right; that
Fort Worth should certainly meintain a
chapter in this organization.

I am forwarding a check for the $6,00 to
the Fort VWorth Chamber of Commerce.

Sincerely,

OWM/v1 Otto W. Monnig W



